
 #15/53 – BC Lacrosse Association  

  2015 Canadian Lacrosse National Championships- Team BC Box and Field 

Lacrosse   

     

An application was received from the BC Lacrosse Association requesting a grant to 
assist with travel expenses for five (5) Burnaby residents to compete in the 2015 
Canadian Lacrosse National Championships (Box and Field Lacrosse). The athletes will 
participate in 2015 Team BC Lacrosse programs as follows:  

• Ellie Delich – Junior (Female) Team – Nationals in Calgary, July 21-25 

• Tea Cecic – Midget (Female) Team – Nationals in Calgary, July 21-25 

• Nicole Kuhn – Bantam (Female) Team – Nationals in Calgary, July 21-25 

• Tyler Schweitzer – PeeWee (Male) Team – Nationals in Whitby Aug. 2-8 

• Johnny Edin – U15 Field (Male) Team – Nationals in Halifax Aug 28-39 
 
 Request: Unspecified  CPA:  2014 – $875 (5x$175) 
     2013 – $525 (3x$175)  
        2012 – $350 (2x$175)             
                                            
 

    

 


